

City of Waltham CITY OF WALTHAM CITY CLERK'S OFFICE

Jeannette A. McCarthy Mayor

2017 SEP 21 A 11: 17

RECORDED

September 21, 2017

TO:

The City Council

RE:

Monetary Donation from Digital Federal Credit Union

Dear Councillors:

I respectfully request acceptance of a donation in the amount of \$3,500.00 for the City of Waltham Police Department to support efforts of the Police Department in providing programs that will make a difference. The Chief's request is that the money be deposited into the Waltham Police Department Charities account to make a difference in the lives of children.

Enclosed please find a communication from Chief MacPherson. The Chief of Police is available to answer any questions you may have regarding this request.

Sincerely,

Jeannette A. McCarthy

JAM/ccb Enclosure

CC:

Chief MacPherson

DCU Credit Union



Waltham Police Department

POLICE

"Protecting and Serving with Pride"

Keith D. MacPherson Chief of Police

September 18, 2017

Honorable Jeannette A. McCarthy Mayor Waltham City Hall 610 Main Street Waltham, MA 02452

Re: Monetary Donation from Digital Federal Credit Union

Dear Mayor McCarthy:

Digital Federal Credit Union has made a donation to the City of Waltham Police Department in the amount of three thousand five hundred dollars (\$3,500.00).

This donation represents DCU's support of our efforts in providing programs that make a difference to the people we serve in our community.

I respectfully request your permission, and that of the City Council, to accept this donation, which will be deposited into the Waltham Police Department Charities account.

Sincerely,

Keith D. MacPherson Chief of Police

KDM/mal Enclosure c: File

RECEIVED

SEP 18 2017

MAYOR'S OFFICE